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DECLARATION ON CALIFORNIA’S PROPOSITION 65  
 
Rowley Tool & Die is committed to being a customer-focused business that provides superior products 
and services to all our clients. We strive to exceed the expectations of our customers by focusing on 
continuous improvement, on-time delivery, and long-term sustainability.  
 
The leadership team at Rowley Tool & Die has reviewed the California Safe Drinking Water and Toxic 
Enforcement Act of 1986, also known as Proposition 65. To the best of our knowledge, our 
understanding is that our products are manufactured in compliance with the safe harbor NSRL and 
MADL limits of Proposition 65. This assessment is based on our current level of knowledge from all our 
material and component suppliers.  Rowley Tool & Die makes no warranties, expressed or implied, and 
assumes no liability in connection with this information.  
 
Rowley Tool & Die will continue to strive to meet the requirements of our customers. We take great 
pride in manufacturing socially responsible products and will continue to review the requirements of the 
California Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986 going forward.  
 
The above statements apply only to products as supplied by Rowley Tool & Die and may not apply to 
Rowley Tool & Die products altered after sale. 


